From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C

Date: 12 October 2021 12:40:49

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing again to raise my concerns regarding the proposed build of the twin reactors at Sizewell.

- The site at Sizewell is far too small to house the proposed nuclear reactors
- The huge volume of transport whether it be by road, rail or sea will have a huge detrimental impact on local residents and the tourist sector for more than a decade
- Devastating effect on nature particularly at RSPB Minsmere
- Insufficient research into long lasting safety of site due to coastal erosion
- Cost/benefit hugely disproportionate cost and length of build outweigh the relatively short span of expensive energy production
- Safety, safety, safety!
- Nuclear is not Green

I hope you will take note of my concerns when making your decision.

Kind regards Dörte Simpson